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Dear Anna, 

 

I am sorry to have a late reply, as I have just returned from a long business trip in China. 

 

Many thanks for your message! Yes, I would like to continue my Editorial Board Membership. Please find here an 

updated CV, Biography & Research Interests for your records. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Haofeng 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Dr Haofeng Chen 

BSc, BEcon, MSc, PhD, CEng, FIMechE, FHEA, MASME Associate Editor of Journal of Pressure Vessel Technology Royal 

Academy of Engineering and Leverhulme Trust Senior Research Fellow Senior Lecturer Department of Mechanical & 

Aerospace Engineering University of Strathclyde James Weir Building, 75 Montrose Street Glasgow,  UK,  G1 1XJ 

Email: haofeng.chen@strath.ac.uk<mailto:haofeng.chen@strath.ac.uk> 

Tel: 01415482036     Mobile: 07963566678 

http://www.thelmm.co.uk 

http://cms.mecheng.strath.ac.uk/people/default.aspx?id=623978 
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From: Advances in Automobile Engineering <editor.aae@omicsonline.net<mailto:editor.aae@omicsonline.net>> 
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To: Haofeng Chen <haofeng.chen@strath.ac.uk<mailto:haofeng.chen@strath.ac.uk>> 

Subject: AAE: Editorial Board Member. 

 

Advances in Automobile Engineering 

Dear Dr. Haofeng Chen, 

Greetings from Advances in Automobile Engineering! 

Hope this email finds you well. 

We would like to express my sincere gratitude to you for being so supportive towards the development of the journal in 

a very short time and would be more than glad to acknowledge your sincere efforts in making this Journal of 

International repute in Open Access Publication era. 


